
 

 

Greetings Sorors & Friends! 
 
On behalf of the members of the Marshall Alumnae Chapter, I would like to welcome you 
to our official website.  
 
Chartered on April 29, 1944, Marshall Alumnae has celebrated 80 years of 
enthusiastically serving the communities of Harrison, Marion and Panola Counties.  As 
we look back at our legacy, we forge ahead in our unwavering commitment to public 
service and scholarship, guided by the principles and ideals set forth by our Founders.  
 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. is a private, not-for-profit organization founded on 
January 13, 1913 by 22 college women on the campus of Howard University in 
Washington, D.C. The Sorority is committed to public service with a primary focus on the 
Black community and to the constructive development of more than 300,000 initiated 
members. 
 
You are encouraged to join us in our programmatic efforts centered on the Sorority’s Five 
Point Programmatic Thrust: 
 

• Educational Development 

• Economic Development 

• International Awareness and Involvement 

• Physical and Mental Health 

• Political Awareness 
 
We have implemented and executed programs that have assisted the underserved and 
underrepresented– both locally and abroad. Our members are insightful, committed and 
invested in the enrichment of our communities and are extremely proud to effect positive 
change throughout our service area. We have consistently expanded our reach into the 
community by focusing on youth and senior citizen programs and activities that meet the 
needs of residents. Specifically, we have supported local civic organizational events and 
county-wide school programs, ensuring that our seniors are cared for and worked with 
the American Cancer Society. 
 
If you are a member of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. and you are looking for a chapter 
to join, look no further! We invite you to join us at a chapter meeting and/or event. Should 
you need any information, please do not hesitate to contact us at macdst44@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you for visiting our website and we invite you to come back often to stay informed 
of our chapter events. We invite you to follow us on social media: 
 
Facebook: The Marshall Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated  
https://macdst1944.godaddysites.com/. 
Instagram: 
 
 

mailto:macdst44@gmail.com
https://macdst1944.godaddysites.com/


 

 

Thank you for visiting our website and we look forward to your support of the Marshall 
Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hazel L. Phillips 
Chapter President 
Marshall Alumnae Chapter 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. 
PO Box 824 
Marshall, TX 75671 
macdst44@gmail.com 
318-560-5530 
 
 


